
INTERNATIONAL  

WOMEN’S DAY
Monday, 8 March 2010

The International Labour Office cordially invites you to a celebration of International Women’s Day, 

which will be held on Monday, 8 March 2010 from 3 p.m. to 5 p.m. in Room 2, ILO building, 4 route des  

Morillons, Geneva.

Theme: What is working for working women!

The event will be chaired by Her Excellency Maria Nazareth Farani Azevêdo, Ambassador of the Permanent 

Mission of Brazil to the United Nations Office and other International Organizations at Geneva, Chairperson 

of the ILO Governing Body.

Invited guests:

 ❖  Ms Patricia Aragon Sto. Tomas, Chairperson of the Development Bank of the Philippines, 

      former Minister of Labor and Employment of the Philippines.

 ❖  Ms Maria Machailo-Ellis, Executive Director of the Botswana Confederation of Commerce, 

      Industry and Manpower.

 ❖  Ms Maria Fernanda Carvalho Francisco, President of the National Women’s Workers Union 

      of Angola, Secretary for International Relations of the National Union of Angolan Workers 

      (UNTA).

 ❖  Ms Creuza de Oliveira, President of the National Federation of Domestic Workers in Brazil.

 ❖  Ms Mary Chinery-Hesse, Vice-Chairperson of the National Development Planning  

      Commission of Ghana, former Deputy Director-General of the International Labour Office.

Mark it in your calendar and come celebrate with us on 8 March!

Feel free to share this information with your friends and colleagues!

Free parking available. Simultaneous interpretation in English, French and Spanish. For security purposes, 

access to the building will only be possible upon presentation of a photo ID.

ILO Bureau for Gender Equality 

RSVP: gender@ilo.org


